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VPD Report Number:  19-21529      Date/Time Occurred: 3-16-19 / 1648 hrs. 

Type of Incident: Shoot at Inhabited Dwelling 

 

Location: 900 Block N. Court Street 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

Seven Seas Restaurant  

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unknown                  

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: On the above date and time, Visalia Police Officers responded to the Seven Seas restaurant located on the 

900 block of N. Court Street regarding suspicious circumstances.  Officers arrived and learned an unknown person 

fired a single shot from an unknown type firearm through one of the windows of the restaurant.  The bullet struck an 

interior wall, but caused no injuries.  Anyone with information on this incident is asked to contact the Violent Crimes 

Unit at 559-713-4921.  

 

 

 

  

    Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol Supervisor:  Sgt. Chris Jennings 
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